
NOTICE 
 

WATER SHUT OFF 
 

TOWER I (ONE) 

ALL UNITS 

Bathroom, Kitchen, and Laundry Room 

 

Thursday, July 16, 2020 

9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 
 

The hot/cold water to your unit will be 

shut off completely. 

 

Testing will be done on the 

Backflow Prevention Devices 

by regulations of the Board of Water Supply 

& 

 The City & County of Honolulu 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAHALO 

AOAO ADMINISTRATION 

(808) 922-7172 

* * IMPORTANT * * 

PLEASE DO NOT STORE WATER OR DISPOSE 

ANYTHING DOWN THE DRAIN. KEEP YOUR 

FAUCETS CLOSED DURING THE SHUT OFF. 

 

Water may be turned on earlier than 2:00 p.m. 

depending on the duration the testing. Please 

contact Security for Water Shut Off Status. 

 


